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NWHS PTSA & BOOSTER CLUB 
NORTHWEST HIGH SCHOOL 

13501 RICHTER FARM ROAD | GERMANTOWN MD 20874 

WELCOME NORTHWEST JAGUARS: 2025-2026 

As the summer winds down, we hope you are getting some rest before we begin school this fall. August 26th 
will be here before you know it and we cannot wait to welcome you back to school! Your parent groups have an 
exciting year planned for you!  
 
The PTSA and Booster Club are instrumental in providing our school with advocacy, outreach, financial support, 
and building school spirit for our students, staff, and community. In order for us to be able to support these 
ongoing efforts, we need our families and staff to join us now! Your support can make a significant difference. 
By getting involved and contributing to the PTSA and Booster Club, whether through volunteering your time or 
making a financial donation, you directly impact the quality of programs available to our students. Thank you in 
advance for your support! 
 
We respect your time and will continue to streamline our efforts for Northwest parents and staff! We have ONE 
membership form to join PTSA and the Booster Club. We send out ONE e-newsletter each week with all PTSA 
and Booster Club news. PTSA and Boosters hold JOINT parent meetings to keep you informed. Finally, we utilize 
ONE website, which contains all the important information for both organizations. Visit www.nwhsptsa.org to 
join PTSA and the Booster Club, subscribe to our email list, purchase spirit wear, and remember to follow us on 
Facebook, X, and Instagram @NWHSPTSA and @NWHSBoosters to get the latest news! 
 
Mark your calendar to attend the Northwest Cluster Back-to-School Resource Fair on Saturday, August 16th 
from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm at Northwest High School. We will be giving away school supplies and selling spirit 
wear, and our cluster schools and many community partners will be on site as well. Join us for a fun event! 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email us. Enjoy the remainder of your summer and we will see you 
soon! Go Jags! 

Sincerely, 
Kim Summers                    Jenn Ripkin 
PTSA President                  Booster Club President 

 


